
Important Dates  

  January 23 

Class Photos 

  January 31 

STEM Fair Journal Due 

  February 1 

Family Dance 

 

  

Student of the 

Week 

 

 

Athena Dale 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rawitt’s  

5th Grade Class 

January 22, 2019 

 

                            

                         NO Reading Blog Questions or 

                                Weekly Story This Week  

         
      TOMORROW!  

           Be sure to bring your picture   

           envelope if you want to buy it. 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

STEM Fair Project 

 
STEM Fair experiments should be completed soon. Students should be 

collecting data to record in the STEM journal (due next week).  A completed 

journal with data, graphs and thorough explanations will be worth 25 

points.  Students should also be working on the backboard (due in 2 weeks) 

that will be the portion of the project on display at the STEM Fair.  

  

We hope to see you all at the 5th grade STEM Fair on February 13th! 

 
 

 

 
Next Week! 

Monday – Wear your SWEATS 

Tuesday – NEON colors 

Wednesday – Guess how many MEDIA BOOKS  

Thursday  - BOOK CHARACTER dress up 
Friday – FAIRY TALE on your shirt     



          
             

 

 

 

        
 

 


